
 

SEPTIC PUMPING PROGRAM UPDATE 

A meeting was held on May 5th with Juneau Septic to explore providing pumping services 

throughout the “summer” with a local employee to conduct pumping services as needed, or as 

scheduled.  A Council workgroup heard preliminary information and a report will be provided to the 

Council if the topic is continued. 

 

FEMA FUNDING UPDATE 
There hasn’t been much development with FEMA recently.  The Mayor and I have provided the 
requested information and at this point we have submitted all documents needed.  There are still 2 
culvert projects waiting for warmer weather. 
 
BUDGET DEVELOPMENT 
The FY23 budget document has been submitted.  Thanks to our Treasurer and Mayor for the 
valuable contributions in the creation of the document.  Special recognition to the GVA and our local 
businesses for the OUTSTANDING job in keeping our economic engine roaring! 
 
BBB INFRASTRUCTURE BILL GRANTS 
The City has entered into an agreement with Solstice Alaska Consulting, Inc. for grant writing 
services.  The City has identified 3 projects for immediate research and development: 1) clean energy 
heat pump conversion; 2) bike and pedestrian path; and 3) fire truck.  In addition, Solstice will be 
looking for opportunities to match with the City’s CIP.  The City is working with ADOT to develop a 
grant project for a Wave Barrier at the State Dock/City Floats.  Once the project is drafted, we will 
add the project to the grant worklist. 
 
ROADS TEAM MEETING 
The Roads Team continues to work on improving the roads.  Ditching, brushing, and culvert work is 
being completed by Glacier Bay Construction (Thanks Justin & Ponch).  The Mayor is taking lead on 
the Grandpa’s Farm Road bridge project which should start soon.  A shout out to the Mayor for the 
incredible amount of work and amazing success in getting the funding, project development, and the 
voluminous amounts of e-mails and conversations to make this happen – Thanks Mike! 
 
STEEL FLOAT UPDATE 
Western Marine will be in Gustavus to move and make repairs to the steel float in early May.  It is 
anticipated that the float will be available for use on or about May 15th.  Until the repairs are 
complete, the wood floats will also not be available for use. 
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